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PUBLIC NOTICE No. z8 /zors

In accordance with Central Government Employees Welfare' Coordination

Committee letter No. CGEWCC/zot5 dated 2L.r2.2oLS,24.a2.2or5 has been declared

a closed holiday in view of "Milad-Un-Nabi. or ID-E-Milad" falling on the same day

instead of on 28.L2.2or5. Accordingly, it is hereby informed that Trichy Customs

Commissionerate and all the ICDs, CFSs and Custom Houses under the jurisdiction of

this Commissionerateviz.ICD Pondicherry, ICD Arakkonam, ICD Karur, CFS Karasur,

CFS Ambur, Custom House-Pondy, Custom House-Nagai, and Custom House-

Cuddalore shall be open and working on Wednesday i.e. 23rd December, 2015.

Accordinglyit is also informed that Thursday i.e. z4th December, 2or5 shall be a closed

holiday. However such Customs ofEces which are due to function on 24 x 7 basis shall

continue to function as usual.

All the members of the Trade and advisedto take note of it.

(Issued from File C. No. VllI / o9 I o 5/ z o 4 -Cus. Pol-PF dated zz.rz.zor5)

To
r. As per mailing list
z. Commissionerate website

3. Notice Board, Trichy.

Copy submitted to: The Chief Commissioner of Customs (Prev.), Trichy.


